
Attachment : Victoria Police Department Comments 

The location is a business plaza in a urban residential area. This location should not have a significant 
impact on the community.  Cook St. is already a very busy roadway. The vehicle and foot traffic related 
to this business should have little impact. 

We (VicPD) would reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the LCLB and their background 
checks through the RCMP, and the community consultation process through the City of Victoria with 
respect to the applicant. The Victoria Police Department will not be conducting any further background 
investigation on the application. 

 


